
 
 

 

 

 

January 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
GCSE English Literature and GCSE English Language March Mock Revision Sessions 
 
We are going to be providing a series of revision sessions over the coming weeks to help students 
prepare for their March mocks in English.  
 
The revision sessions will be open to all students from year 11 and will run on Tuesdays and 
Wednesdays across three weeks leading up to the half-term break.  All topics covered in the 
sessions directly relate to these exams. Students will not need to sign up for these sessions and are 
free to attend any session they feel will benefit them.  
 
These sessions will operate on a ‘first come, first served’ basis, so we advise students to arrive 
promptly for their sessions to secure their place. 
 
Below is a list of the sessions we will be offering over the coming weeks: 
 

Tuesday 1st February An Inspector Calls 
Tuesday 1st February Lord of the Flies (D06) 
Wednesday 2nd February Unseen Poetry 
Tuesday 8th February Language Paper 2 (reading section) 
Wednesday 9th February An Inspector Calls 
Wednesday 9th February Lord of the Flies (D06) 
Tuesday 15th February Language Paper 2 (writing section) 
Wednesday 16th February Unseen Poetry 

 
All sessions (apart from those on Lord of the Flies D06) will take place in D05 and will run between 
2.45pm and 3.30pm.  
 
The mock English exams will consist of: 
 

Tuesday 1st March English Language: Paper 2 
Monday 7th March English Literature:  Either ‘An Inspector Calls’ or 

‘Lord of the Flies’ AND ‘Unseen Poetry’  
 

 



Thank you for your continued support with your child’s English GCSE.  If you have any further 
queries, please contact either ourselves (zangella@sackvilleschool.org.uk or 
chalford@sackvilleschool.org.uk) or the English Curriculum Team Leader, Mrs Jennie Grimes 
(jgrimes@sackvilleschool.org.uk). 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Z Angella and Miss C Halford 
Leaders of KS4 English 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


